The Owners of Langmaid’s Island will be holding a:

PUBLIC OPEN
HOUSE

Saturday December 2nd, 2017

12 University Avenue
Baysville, ON
10:00 AM - 12:00 PM

Langmaids
island

The Owners of Langmaid’s Island
will be holding a Public Open House
to seek input from the community
regarding the future of Langmaid’s
Island on Lake of Bays.
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